## **Ruemel Panglao**

From: Marika Holmgren <holmgren.marika@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 11:27 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

**Subject:** Comments on 600 El Granada Boulevard EG for today's meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Addressing agenda #2 on today's meeting.

I find the aesthetics of the new build at 600 El Granada Boulevard in El Granada to be very fitting into the neighborhood. The house has been built with utmost integrity to the surrounding and natural space nearby.

The combination of the wood and steel is fantastic, and blends very well.

600 El Granada Boulevard is a great addition to the area.

Marika Holmgren El Granada